
SAVE THE DATES!
We have some exciting new events coming up in the new year.   More
information will be provided in the first couple of weeks of school; in the
meantime mark your calendar for these events.
 
Wednesday, January 22nd, 2020 – Jammin Jammies Dance Night.
 
Wednesday, January 29th, 2020 – School Council Meeting (All are welcome.)

Dear Parents,
 
How quickly our first term and winter break flew by!  It was
just September when we were getting to know our
children’s new teachers and friends and now here we are
starting back after Winter break. We hope you had a
peaceful and wonderful break with family and friends and
are all rested and recharged for a new term.
 
Our first term was filled with lots of fun with our Autumn
Ball and other fundraising activities.  We are looking
forward to our upcoming Jammin Jammies Dance night
coming up in just 2 weeks on Wed. January 22, 2020!  Join
us for a fun night of dancing!
 
The week after is our first school council meeting of the
year on Wed. January 29, 2020 at 6:30pm.  Please know
that there is always an open invitation to join in on any of
our meetings and tell us what you think.  The level and
frequency of participation will be up to you.  You can also
feel free to reach out anytime via email at:
westminster.ps@sc.yrdsb.edu.on.ca
 
 
Your Council Team wants to take this opportunity to wish
each and everyone of you and all your loved ones a very
Happy New Year.
 
Thank you for your help and support!
Westminster School Council

WESTMINSTER PUBLIC SCHOOL
S c h o o l  C o u n c i l  N e w s l e t t e r

J a n u a r y  2 0 2 0

FUNDRAISING
Thank you for supporting

Westminster!
School Council Fundraising

As of Dec 15, 2019:

2 0 1 9 / 2 0 2 0

$420.56
A u t u m n  B a l l

$197.12
F r e s h  f r o m  t h e  F a r m

$330
N a m a k a  B o t t l e s

$1,201.01
D ' L i t e s  L u n c h  P r o g r a m

$936.68
A s t o r i a  L u n c h  P r o g r a m

$3,085.37
T o t a l


